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June 3, 2020

Mr. Douglas Wright

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: 20200000-OT Undocketed
GRU’s Response to TYSP Supplemental Data Request #3

Dear Mr. Wright,

Gainesville Regional Utilities hereby submits its electronic version of the Public
Service Commission’s Ten-Year Site Plan Supplemental Data Request #3. This
document will also be emailed to you, Mr. Phillips, and Mr. Kistner.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this document.

Sincerely,

/slJamie Verschage
Managing Analyst
Gainesville Regional Utilities

P.O. Box 147117, Station A105, Gainesville, FL 32614-7117 Telephone: (352) 393-1294



Gainesville Regional Utilities’ Response to Supplemental Data Request #3
June 3, 2020

1. Referring to Schedule 3.1, please discuss how the Company’s Forecast of Summer Peak
Demand would be expected to change (i.e. increase, decrease, and to what degree, in
general terms) if updated to reflect the impacts of the COVID-19 Pandemic for 2020.

GRU’s Summer Peak Demand is forecasted to decrease 4.7% in 2020 and remain unchanged in
2021.

2. Referring to Schedule 3.2, please discuss how the Company’s Forecast of Winter Peak
Demand would be expected to change (i.e. increase, decrease, and to what degree, in
general terms) if updated to reflect the impacts of the COVID-19 Pandemic for 2020.

GRU’s Winter Peak Demand Forecast is not expected to be impacted due to the COVID-19
Pandemic.

3. Please discuss how the Company’s Fuel Price Forecasts would be expected to change (i.e.
increase, decrease, and to what degree, in general terms) if updated to reflect the impacts
of the COVID-19 Pandemic for 2020.

GRU'’s fuel price forecast is not expected to appreciably change due to the impacts of COVID-19
Pandemic.
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